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Report of the 101st SSMU Executive Committee 

February 4th,  2010 
 

January 21st  

 

- $50.00 to book a McGill room for “The McGill We Want” Taskforce 

 

January 28th  

- Security in the bar from 7h00 pm to 11h00 will be on call 

- Final design choices for the Cafeteria Meeting Room 

- Approval of approximately $300 from the Space fee to buy shelving for the 

MSA office 

- Approval of approximately $7,000 from the club fund to purchase new 

computers for the clubs on the 4th floor 

- 10% increase in the external rate for booking the Ballroom ($750 to $825) 

- Hiring Ted Dove as the Club Insurance Coordinator 

- Approved $2245.50 to cover the budget shortfall from McGill Food Systems 

Project (Phase I) 

 
 

  


